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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

It was great to see so many children at the Travelling 
Book Fair last week and we hope that everyone’s 
enjoying their new books. 

To avoid any confusion, the disco planned for Friday 17th 
May has been cancelled. However, there are still some 
fantastic events coming up later in the term, so watch 
this space for more info about those. 

We do still need more people to join our Friends list to 
help make our events happen. Please get in touch at 
fhpspta@gmail.com if you could spare some time. You 
don’t have to come to PTA meetings or volunteer for 
every event. As a certain supermarket might say, every 
little helps!  

Diary dates: 

 Father’s Day present room: Thursday, 13th June 
over lunchtime 

 FenHil Festival: Date TBC 

 Summer Fayre: Friday, 5th July, 6.00–8.00 pm 

Old Fenstanton Photographs 

Jean Ding is displaying her collection of old photographs 

on Friday 24th and Saturday 25th May in the United 

Reformed Church. The children will be visiting on the 

Friday morning to enjoy familiar sights over the years. 

The public are invited in the afternoon of the Friday and 

Saturday 10am -5pm.  

Tree Pollarding  

A warning that the tree at the corner of School Lane and 
The Fen is to be pollarded on 21st May. The road may be 
closed briefly to all traffic. The tree surgeon is coming at 
9.30, after the school rush, but parents will not be able 
to park that morning anywhere nearby. Access to the 
school during the whole morning will be difficult please 
park in the church carpark.  
 

 

Interested in Teaching? 

If you are considering a career in teaching then please 

take a look at the attached leaflet. Three information 

evenings are scheduled in the Fenland area for anyone 

interested in getting into teaching.  

Fortnite 

More and more children are telling us that they are 

playing this game. It has a Pegi 12 rating as there are 

themes within the game that are not suitable for primary 

aged children. There is also the option to talk to others 

via the game. Some children are talking to their friends, 

some are talking to people they do not know. We 

implore you, please know what your children are looking 

at on the internet, have an open door policy so that 

there are no secrets. On a weekly basis we are having to 

deal with Fortnight fall-outs that have not been sorted 

out in the normal face to face playdate fashion as 

parents have not been informed and then grudges are 

brought into school.  

Funtimes Gate 

Funtimes have made sure that their gate is much safer 

now and ask that you always close the gate after you 

when collecting children. This ensures that no 

unauthorised access is granted and keeps your children 

safe. Please also keep the code as confidential as you can 

and do not share with children or non-Funtimes parents.   

Have a wonderful, long weekend, 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth, Headteacher 
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